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Dear Committee members, 

I am a life long Oregonian and an outdoorsman that lives on the westside of the 

state.  I mention where I live because this has become a volatile issue.  The residents 

of Eastern Oregon rightfully are concerned about their representation when it comes 

to issues that effect them and fish and wildlife issues are a big component of their 

lives.  I would support making the regional watershed boundaries the representative 

boundaries of the ODF&W Commission, by doing so we could resolve some of this 

Urban/ Rural divide in our state.  There is nothing worse than feeling like you do not 

have fair representation in governance and this simple solution would go a long ways 

in helping in that regards. 

Sincerely yours,  

Dale Webb 

Vernonia Oregon   


